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After the "summer lull", we're kicking into high gear as we prepare for a new school 
year, Bishop Logue's visitation, and the continuing search for our next rector. 
 
Christ Church didn't really experience a "summer lull". Sunday attendance maintained 
its school-year level most weeks, pledges were kept current, and activities didn't slow 
down. Participation in the Wednesday evening Episcopal 101 discussions has been 
terrific with seasoned and new-to-the-church attending. YAY GOD! And thank you to 
everyone, especially The Rev. Bob Carr and The Rev. Walter Hobgood who continue to 
feed and inspire us week after week. We are blessed! 
 
Coming Up: 
 
 Parish Work Day - Saturday, August 9th beginning at 7am (to beat the heat). This 
is a chance for us to spruce up our campus in preparation for Bishop Logue's visitation 
as well as getting ready for potential visits from prospects. PLEASE COME! 
 
 Children's Sunday School kick-off Sun-day, August 17th. Water slide & pizza party 
following the 10am service. 
 
 Acolyte Festival at St. Anne's, Tifton - August 23-24 for kids 3rd grade through 
12th ($40 registration). 
 
 Bishop Logue's Visitation - Sunday, August 31st. We will have both the 8am & 
10am services - 10am being Confirmations and Reaffirmation, with a luncheon/ 
reception following the 10 o'clock service. There is a sign-up sheet on the parish hall 
bulletin board. PLEASE SIGN UP as this will allow us to plan adequately. 
 
It is a blessing to serve alongside each of you! 
 
Molly Stevenson & Mike Tanner	


